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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

August 25, 2023  
 

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma – Today, OSDE released a new video expressing the newfound 
hope and optimism for the students in Tulsa Public Schools. 
 
The video may be found here.  
 

“The strong action taken by me and the State Board of Education serves notice that we mean 

business about making sure our state’s largest school district serves parents and, above all, 

serves our students.   

 

Today’s video is full of life and hope, just like Tulsa kids.  I want make sure they hear me loud 

and clear: I will not allow Tulsa schools to fail and will stop at nothing to help make sure they 

succeed,” said Superintendent Walters. 

###  
 
 
About Ryan Walters:  
Ryan Walters is the State Superintendent in Oklahoma. Previously, he served as the Secretary of 
Education as well as over 9 years as a history teacher.   

  
To Subscribe to Superintendent Walter’s Press Release email, please reach out to Dan.Isett@sde.ok.gov.  
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